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Poppy, Bluebell and 

Sunflower Class

Next week:
Next week we will be starting to 
learn our sounds! Each day will be 

themed around a sound and we 
will learn a song to help us 

remember. We follow the Jolly 
Phonics songs which can be found 

on YouTube for you to sing at 
home! 

Our focus this week was: 
Learning about rhyme. We 

focussed on finding rhyming 
pairs, e.g. cat, bat. Can you 

find any rhyming pairs 
around the house? What 

about sock and lock? 

Maths
We have been looking at a 

number each day! This week 
we looked at 0, 1, 2, 3. Can 
you find any numbers in the 
environment? Please do send 
in any pictures of numbers 
you find. You could practice 
writing these numbers at 

home too. 

Further Information: 
This week your child will 

come home with their home/ 
school learning diary. Please 

look through this to 
familarise yourselves with it.   

Please leave them in 
bookbags as we will need 
them everyday at school! 

Afternoon Fruit:
We will be having afternoon fruit 

with left over fruit from the 
morning.  If you would like to 

provide fruit for your child, please 
put it in their bookbag so they can 

eat it in the afternoon. 

Home Time:
Please be aware of other classes 

that surround our outdoor 
classroom whilst waiting for your 
child as some children have been 
finding this time distracting :) 

If you wish to speak to any of the 
teachers please hang around at 

the end of the day to do so. 
Mornings are a busy time. 

Show and Tell 
Friday will be show and tell day across 
Reception.  

Please bring in items that are topic based and 
the children can talk about.  This half term we 
are learning about ‘Ourselves’.   

 

The children are loving the creative area 
and we are short of supplies. Please can 
you kindly donate any clean, recyclable 
materials? Thank you.  


